From: Mclucas, Steve

To: I
Subject: FW: Proposed Building in Hillview : Councillor Davidson Enquiry - [OFFICIAL]
Date: 09 November 2015 12:05:22

DATA LABEL: OFFICIAL

From: McClung, Galil

Sent: 06 November 2015 15:56

To: wildp

Cc: Davidson, Alex (Councillor)

Subject: FW: Proposed Building in Hillview : Councillor Davidson Enquiry - [OFFICIAL]

DATA LABEL: OFFICIAL

Please find below email with regards to the Proposed Building in Hillview.

Thanking you.

Gail McClung
Members Services

West Lothian Civic Centre
Howden South Road
Livingston

West Lothian

EH54 6FF
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Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Alan Micintyre [

Date: 22 October 2015 12:30:56 BST

To: "Davidson, Alex (Councillor)” |

Subject: Proposed Building in Hillview

Dear Alex : | write to you concerning the proposed construction of 45 houses to be
built on a lovely piece of land in Hillview Avenue (Site Ref: H-BU 12) which is used
by many people such as dog walkers, walking club groups, cyclists and children who

can play safely around that area without the fear of more traffic accessing this
estate. Although ,not being a greenfield site, its natural habitat would be

completely destroyed for the wildlife that exists in this enjoyable part of Broxburn.

Residents in Hillview have had flood problems before possibly due to the



undermining that took place during the Shale mining industry days. | believe there
is an underground stream that runs down thru’ the Hillview estate, if this was
disturbed what consequences would arise from this action. One resident told us of
the refusal of her Bank to give her building insurance because of the danger of
subsidence in the area, this can be seen in the land to the right past the arches
heading east. | wonder if there has been a geological study done to alleviate the
concerns of the people of Hillview of the problems that could occur. I'm sure there
are other available sites to build on without destroying a country style piece of land
enjoyed by so many. Poor parking facilities, access, drainage, and waste disposal
seem more appropriate to spend money on in this area.

Allan Mclintyre.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10






